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Council Memorandum 

 

Date: October 8, 2019   

To: Committee of the Whole  

From: Sara Johnston Paramedic Services, Deputy Chief (Acting) 

Re: Response Time Standard Notification  

 

Recommendation 

That the October 8, 2019 memorandum from Sara Johnston, Acting Deputy Chief, 

Paramedic Services, regarding Response Time Standard Notification, be received; 

That the attached letter dated September 18, 2019 and addressed to the Interim 

Director of the Hospitals and Emergency Services Division regarding Response Time 

Standard Notification, be received for information; and 

That this recommendation be brought forward to Council for consideration at the next 

Regular Council Meeting. 

Rationale  

Pursuant to the Ambulance Act Reg. 257, Part VII  

(2) No later than October 1 in each year after 2011, every upper-tier municipality and 
every delivery agent responsible under the Act for ensuring the proper provision of land 
ambulance services shall establish, for land ambulance service operators selected by 
the upper-tier municipality or delivery agent in accordance with the Act a performance 
plan for the next calendar year respecting response times. O. Reg. 267/08, s. 1 (2); O. 
Reg. 368/10, s. 1 (1).  
 
(5) An upper-tier municipality or delivery agent to which subsection (2) applies shall 
provide the Director with a copy of the plan established under that subsection no later 
than October 31 in each year, and a copy of any plan updated, whether in whole or in 
part, under subsection (4) no later than one month after the plan has been updated. O. 
Reg. 267/08, s. 1 (2). 
 

This memo and attached letter addresses this.  
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